
Routines

Physical Education

Each week the children 

will have one outdoor 

session and a swimming 

session

Please ensure your child 

has a complete, named 

P.E. kit in school at all 

times. 

The Den 

Our class Den slot is 

Monday afternoons. 

Please ensure your child 

returns their Den book 

for this slot. 

Reading records

We will continue to 

change reading books 

once a week. 

Grab a grown up

Please join us every other 

Wednesday to celebrate 

your child’s work. 

Spellings

We send spellings for the 

term home on the first 

week. Please ensure you 

are practising these with 

your children regularly.

Swimming

Please ensure your child 

has their swimming kit in 

school every Thursday in 

a named bag.

Holly Class
Mrs Miller, Mrs Peacock, 

Mrs Smith and Mrs 

Delnevo.

Monster Mayhem!

Welcome back to a new term.

Welcome back to term 5, we hope you have enjoyed the beautiful
sunshine and warm weather over the Easter weekend.

This term is a short one but we have so much to pack into it. Our
topic is Monster Mayhem and the children will enjoy making
monsters from clay as well as making some music for a monster
party. We will also be going swimming every Thursday for the
next 8 weeks.

Don’t forget we have a bank holiday this term too!! If you have
any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to pop in and
see us at the end of the day.

Mrs. Peacock, Mrs. Miller, Mrs. Smith & Mrs. Delnevo

Dates for your diary

Thursday 25th April - Swimming

Wednesday 1st May – 1st Grab a Grown up (every other wed after)

Mon 6th May – Bank holiday

Fri 24th May – Term 5 ends

Homework

In Year 2 homework is 

maths books, sent home 

each Friday and spellings, 

sent home at the beginning 

of the term.                                                    

This term’s Christian value

“Good friends are like stars, 

you don’t always see them but 

you know they are always 

there.”

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

